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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
Summer is upon us and Memorial Day was com-

memorated recently. To represent our Association and 
honor the memory of our fallen brothers-in-arms Mary 
and Joe McVeigh once again served on behalf of all of 
us by making and bringing a lovely wreath to the   Vi-
etnam Memorial Wall.  Joe also joined Alan Wilenken 
to serve as our wreath presenters during another digni-
fied and stirring memorial ceremony. Cliff Wheeler, 
Mike Sprayberry and his wife, Julie Kink, whose 
brother’s name is among those on the Memorial Wall, 
were also there and perhaps others from our Associa-
tion.  We must never forget those who gave all in ser-
vice to our country during a long and difficult war. 

Planning continues for our next reunion in Pitts-
burgh and many of you have already made hotel reser-
vations.  We urge you to make plans to be there for 
what promises to be another memorable gathering of 
our special band of brothers.  If you haven’t reserved 
your room I encourage you to do so soon.   

 
A new and important book, 
Hue 1968, by Mark Bowden, 
author of Blackhawk Down, 
was published on June 6.  This new work adds greatly to the history of our battalion which fought to retake the 
old imperial capital city in February 1968, along with the 2/12 Cav fighting north of Hue and the Marines and 
ARVN who were fighting south of the city and inside the ancient Citadel.   
This campaign was one of the bloodiest and most intense fights of the entire Vietnam War and became a major 
political turning point.  Bowden interviewed lots of soldiers and Marines plus Vietnamese fighting with and 
against us to gain critical insights into what the fighting was really like.  He also offers important insights from 
the level of senior military and political officials about the military strategy and the politics involved in deci-
sions that were made at the time and later.  This combination of sources gives Bowden a multidimensional per-
spective no other author has yet provided into this part of our war.   
It is available at popular Internet sites as well as local book stores.   

Bowden is on a nationwide tour to publicize his book.  His schedule is available along with other infor-
mation at https://www.hue1968.com/.  You might consider going to meet him if he comes to your town.  
He has sold the rights to produce an eight-ten hour TV mini-series so you can look for that too at some 
future date. 

I recently received a note and photo from Jim Wilson.  Jim is a veteran of the 5/7 Cavalry and served in 
B Company 1967/68. Jim and his daughter, Jaime, were visiting Arlington National Cemetery and took 
this photo of the grave marker of another of our 5/7 Cav veterans, Bob Trimble, (B Co 67/68) who passed 
in October 2015. 

Have a great summer.  I hope to see you on November 10 when we gather again in DC to celebrate 
Veterans Day and to honor our fallen at the Vietnam Memorial Wall the next day.  Lest we forget. 

Garryowen! 
Howard Prince 
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Membership VP’s Report 

“Krazy” Karl’s Report 
REUNION XIV IS GETING CLOSER 
You need to make your reservations now. The reason being is the more rooms we reserve the 

less likely we will have to share the hotel with another function. Again, I want to say that this isn’t 
the Pittsburgh of 30 years ago. I have made my reservations now you make yours. TODAY! 

Registration is going to need some new help. A lot of new help. We have made some changes 
on the process which will expedite matters some, so you won’t have to stand in line as long and of 
course if you don’t all come on the same plane, that helps. 

Don Shipley has been working his butt off trying to locate as many of our troopers he can. You 
know we are not getting younger. Contact Don about troopers you shared a foxhole with and give 
him an idea of where to look. 

DC Hotel info is posted at the web site and in this newsletter. Let’s get this done also. There are 
55 rooms in the block but can be expanded if you make your reservations early enough. We will be 
having the same Humming Bird Tongue & Thigh of Canary for the entrees of our banquet on 
11/10/2017 and they are delicious.  

C Company 1966 reunion, Green Bay, WI was attend by 30 troopers and family members. Eve-
rybody had a great time. As icing on the cake I gave Wes a ride out to Wisconsin and back and got 
to hear all of his war stories. He is one amazing man who just turned 80 and acting and feeling like 
60. Check out Sheryl Nunez’ recap of the reunion and the photos on page 3 of the newsletter. 

Garry Owen, 
“KRAZY” Karl 

Its summer and only a short year until the big reunion in Pittsburgh, PA.  
We have updates coming out every week now for all those with an e-mail address that want to keep up 

with association news and events such as newly located troopers; the 2018 reunion; mini reunions; Memorial 
Day and Veterans Day info and reports of those passing from our ranks.  All our info is free to you.  All you 
need is a computer, notebook, or phone and an e-mail address.    

If you are not getting our weekly e-mail updates send me your e-mail address at 57don@24kttravel.com.  
I’ll make sure to add you to the distribution list. 

I encourage the company trustees to use our communication software to reach individual members of 
your company/troop.  If you have something you need to get out to your troopers or you’re trying to run down 
some info about a former squad or platoon or company/troop member let me know and we’ll work out a way 
to get the message out.  Our ability to communicate with our members as been one of the best features of our 
association. 

Recently I put out a roster to all the company trustees that included all the birth dates we have on record 
and we have a large number.  So, if you receive a birthday greeting from your company trustee you’ll know 
why.   

As we are constantly updating the roster for new addresses and contact information we often get new 
information of members that have passed away.  It’s not a happy situation when we record a member’s status 
as deceased but it is also no secret that time is taking its toll as we grow older. So make sure you are keeping 
up with your health checkups.  We want you there for the next reunion and the ones to follow. 

Important information: 
Men with 100% disability: your wife is eligible for insurance through theVA’s Champva insurance at no 

cost to you.   
Also note you are eligible for mileage reimbursement if you meet one of the following conditions: 

 Veterans with a service connected rating of 30% or greater 
 Veterans travelling for treatment of a service related condition 
 Veterans receiving a VA pension 
 Veterans whose annual income does not exceed the maximum annual VA pension rate 
 Veterans travelling for a scheduled compensation and pension examination 

All veterans are eligible for the hearing aids from the VA and Glasses. You earned it years ago. If you 
have not been down to VA, go soon.  Every week it seems I talk to someone that says “I’m going to do it 
someday”.  One trooper recently located just got checked and was diagnosed with prostate problems.  He was 
rated 100% almost immediately. 

 Kidney failure is not on the Agent Orange list as yet. Doctors at the VA told me kidney problems of the 
Vietnam veterans age group are almost epidemic but have not been added as yet.   

   If you prefer to receive your newsletter via the internet let us know so we can take you off the printed 
newsletter list.  That will help us cut down on the printing bill. 

Those of you receiving the newsletter via the internet can check their dues status by sending me 
(57don@24kttravel.com) or our Treasurer, Dick Baker (Treasurer57cav@gmail.com) an e-mail requesting 
your dues status.  

If you need to update your dues, please make out your checks to 5/7 Cav Association and send to:  
 Treasurer 5/7 Cav Assoc. 
 P.O. Box 291 
 Bristol, NH  03222-0291  
 
Garry Owen  
Don Shipley 
Vice President Membership  



 

C Co 1966/67 Mini Reunion, Green Bay, Wiscon 

C Co Mini Reunion Attendees preparing for a River Cruise on the Fox River 

These mini reunions are a real show of what true 
friendship and the bond of being a combat Infantry-
man is all about. Bob Lotto was our host in Green 
Bay. It’s been 15+ years since we last met.  But once 
our conversation started it was like we picked up 
from talking yesterday. It is truly amazing this 
friendship & bond.  Bob rolled in a little before noon 
on Tuesday, June 13. He had the hospitality room set 
up by noon and the party began. Bob had gone to the 
local restaurants and told them we were coming and 
we had some great meals. We had great wait staff 
too. We gave our waitress a tip for her excellent ser-

vice and she gave some of it back.  She said, ”this is too much”.  People in green bay were so cool.  
 Wednesday morning, we split into two groups one to the Green Bay Heritage place and the others to the National Railroad Museum. The 

group that went to the museum and saw a lot of history of the BIG steam locomotives. This group also had a short train ride on the property that went 
alongside the Fox River.  

The ladies group toured the Heritage Hill State Historical Park area which is comprised of 4 sites that illustrated the growth of civilization in 
Northeastern Wisconsin.  There is tram service that runs every 20 minutes that takes you to the sites where you can tour and listen to docents describe 
each area.  Part of Fort Howard, a eastern frontier outpost, is located there. There were many original and replica buildings depicting immigrant settle-
ments an early fur trading huts.  Some of the structures were transported to this site on barges.  

 A favorite of the ladies was the Tank Cottage built around 1800 for fur trader Joseph Roi.  Later in 1850 Otto Tank purchased the home and add-
ed two additional wings to the house for he and his second wife from Holland, Caroline Louise Albertina van der Meulen.  She was an avid painter 
and filled the home with lovely furniture, a piano, and hand painted a beautiful screen for the dining room. 

Heritage Hill is a wonderful piece of Wisconsin history.  The ladies thoroughly enjoyed their morning there and recommend it to everyone.  
After lunch, both groups went to DePere, WI for a 3-hour excursion on the Fox River.   The Fox River is one of a few rivers in the US that flows 

north.  The boat had a glass enclosed salon that held about 50 people and an observation deck above where about 30 people could sit and enjoy the 
day.  It was a nice hot sunny afternoon when we left the dock. ` 

After about an hour, the skies started to get grey. The captain turned the boat around and kicked in the second engine.  That was the time that eve-
rybody’s phone sounded a tornado warning; within15 minutes we were tried up at the dock. That’s right we didn’t have to be rescued but the bus driv-
er parked in front of the tornado shelter for 20 minutes in case we needed to go in. Yup, it rained and the wind blew.  

Wednesday evening, we had a terrific dinner at the Stadium View Sports Bar. After the sports bar, it was back to the H-Room and more lies.  
I didn’t know 15 combat troopers could tell so many lies. “Top,” and I had to leave on Thursday before the Packers Hall of Fame tour.  The Green 

Bay Packers Stadium, Lambeau Field, is in the town of Ashwaubenon, which is on the north side of the Fox River. I think one of our members went to 
the old stadium in Green Bay trying to find our hotel.  He eventually sorted it out. 

Everyone had a wonderful time catching up and reliving old, favorite Army & personal stories. Attendees included:  
Paul & Cheryl Allen; Dick & Diane Baker; Ed Coon & Joanne; Harold & Ginger Dannewitz; Pat & Sue Fox; Chuck & Diane Gautcher; Karl 

Haartz;  Rodney Henning & Diane Caudill; Ron Logterman, Son, Jason, & Grandkids – Samuel & Ella; Mike Lynch; Mike & Isabelle Mitchell, 
granddaughter, Mia; Larry & Sheryl Nunez; Roger & Honeybee   Olson; Mike & Ileen Silvernagel; and “Top” Westmoreland 

L to R: Rod Henning, Dick Baker, Mike Lynch, Pat Fox, Paul Allen, 
Mike Silvernagel, Hoss Dannewitz, Bob Lotto and Ron Logerterman 

(not shown) 

L to R: Ed Coon, Karl Haartz, Don Shipley, Larry 
Nunez, Roger Olson, Chuck Gautcher, Mike Mitchell & 

Most Honors CSM H B Westmoreland 



 

LETTERS  

From Your HHC Trustee, For those of us from HHC that have attended previous reunions, I can say with confidence that a good time was had by all.  Some of us seeing individuals 
that we may have not seen in 50 years. Even though we may have not have had the biggest number of attendees, compared to the other companies, we still managed to enjoy ourselves. 

Over the years we have traveled all over the United States.  Many of us would not have the opportunity to do so if it weren’t for the reunions.  For those of you who haven’t been to 
any of our reunions, you are missing out on a great time.  Especially if the reunion site happens to be in your state or neighboring state, traveling isn’t an issue. No need to travel half way 
across the country. 

With the reunion scheduled for 2018 in Pennsylvania, all of us from the east coast don’t need to travel far.  For those of you who have been getting e-mail updates about the reunion, 
and plan to attend, make sure to book your reservation early. 

What are you waiting for……Hope to see you there.  Joseph Dzikas Jr, HHC Trustee 

D Company Troopers, With Memorial Day just passed I'm sure many of us think about those of us who did not return.  Especially Hubia Guillory, Daniel Kelly and David 
Scott.  Thanks to Mike Sprayberry and his team and the continuing effort to locate our men in the A Shau Valley.     

It came to my attention, from Rob Weeks concerning a Pvt Bruce Graening, if anyone cares to share the incident on 9 March 1967 please contact me or talk to me at Veterans 
Day.  Pvt Graening as one of  our POW’s from the battalion deserves some recognition.  Sadly he has passed, but did escape his captors after 5 days.  Pvt Graening was only one of 33 
ground force escapes in Viet Nam.   

Check your local PBS TV stations in September for a documentary on the Vietnam War by Ken Burns and Lynn Novick.  It was 10 years in the making and Ken Burns has done 
some great stories. 

Finally hope to see many of you in Wash. D.C. for Veterans Day.  Garry Owen, Neil Meyer D Co. Trustee 

Dear Sir,   I’m sorry to inform you that my husband died 4-14-15 of his service related injuries in Vietnam. I only now noticed the small blurb about dues. I’ve attached Lee’s address 
label so that you may save a few pennies on his newsletter. 

I believe what you do is so valuable. While my husband chose not to participate, those that do reap many rewards.  
Frances Lewis (wife of Dale Lee Lewis C ’68) 

To the troopers of the 5/7 Cavalry,  It is an honor to be writing you all but I write with sad news. My father, John D. Lord, was a trooper with the 5/7 Cav in Vi-
etnam in 67/68. The stories he told me were so cool and so sad but you could see the pride in his eyes when he mentioned the 7th Cavalry. But I am sad to say that 
my Dad passed on February 4, 2016. He had a lot of good in him and my family and I miss him every day. So, I wanted to write to you all. I’m sorry I didn’t do it 
sooner to let you know he passed. I enjoy the newsletter and if I can continue getting it I’d like to. 
Thank you very much. Joseph Lord    PS: Garry Owen 

5th Squadron Change of Command Ceremony 

Connie and I attended the 5/7 CAV change of command yesterday.  The entire ceremony was outstanding.  Attendees included the Div CMDR, MG Quintas, the ADC(S) 
BG Hamilton and the 1st BDE Comdr COL Brooks.  Connie and I were invited to join the Reviewing Party for the battalion pass in review in a misting rain.  Very well done 
and the troopers looked great. Amazed at the number of women in a Cavalry Squadron these days. 

The new Commander is LTC John Horning and his wife Michelle.  He is coming from the Joint Readiness Warfighting Center in Germany.  The Squadron will be deploy-
ing in a few months to Korea as part of the 1st Brigade, 3ID.  A large contingent of the 3d ID, including the CG and the ADC's will be deploying to the mid-east in the fall.  In 
fact a one star will be brought to Ft Stewart to run the show while everyone else is deployed.  The Op-tempo is getting high in our Army. 

LTC Chris Mahaffey, the outgoing commander, is going to San Antonio as the exec to a three-star in a new headquarters being stood up there.  Chris is a native of Pitts-
burgh and indicated an interest in coming to the reunion next year.  I'll stay in touch with him regards the reunion. 

Garry Owen,  Larry Budge 

I received word from COL Mike Konczey last night that he has been selected for brigade command. Mike was the Squadron S3 and XO for OIF V (2007
-2008) and will be taking command of 434th FA Brigade, a basic training unit at Ft. Sill, OK, in July 2018. Mike and his wife Tamra joined us in Colorado 
Springs for the reunion last year.  

I expect Mike will turn some heads at Ft. Sill in his Stetson and Cav boots. Great news for Mike and Tamra, the Squadron and the Associa-
tion.  GarryOwen! Cliff Wheeler 

Its about that time again........Veterans Day is right around the corner folks, and once again we will be having our event at the Holiday Inn National Airport in Crystal City 
(www.hinationalairport.com). The room rate is $114 per night, and rooms are available from Thursday, November 9th through Monday, November 13th 2017.  

You can book your room with the hotel by calling toll free (888) 294-5059, or you can call the hotel directly at (703) 684-7200. But make sure to identify yourself as part of 
the 5/7 Cavalry to ensure you get the special rate. And don't delay, the 55 room block will book fast! Information on the dinner will follow later this summer.  

Garry Owen! Cliff  Wheeler 



 

2018 Reunion XIV: SHERATON PITTSBURGH HOTEL at STATION SQUARE 

The Reunion Planning Team met at the Sheraton Pittsburgh Hotel at Station Square in January, reviewed the facilities, negotiated and signed the 
contract for our 2018 reunion. The above photo gives you an idea of this outstanding property and its surrounding location.  This photo is taken from 
the top of Mt. Washington which is just behind the hotel. Access to the top of the mountain is via two passenger inclines and vehicles if you choose 
that method.  The inclines are near the hotel and within easy walking distance. In addition to the restaurants in the hotel there are more than a dozen 
within walking distance of the hotel and even more on Mt. Washington. 

Check out the hotel’s web site (http://www.sheratonpittsburghstationsquare.com) and get even more information on the hotel amenities and the 
surrounding area of shops and dining facilities. 

Our contracted reunion week runs from Saturday, July 28 through Saturday, August 4, 2018.  Our 5/7 Cav Association room rate is $105.00 per 
night.  Our room rate is good three days before the reunion week and three days after. 

The hotel has established a web link that will allow you to book directly online.  The web link follows:  
https://www.starwoodmeeting.com/events/start.action?id=1702069037&key=69B8A3A 
Reservations can also be made  by calling 800-325-3535. 
Make sure you identify yourself as a member of the 5/7 Cavalry Association. 
The Pittsburgh Visitors Guide |and Free Trip Planning Guide is available at the following web site: 
https://www.visitpittsburgh.com/plan-your-trip/visitors-guide/  
Check out the Things To Do Section on the Visitors web site.  You’ll be amazed at all the attractions, shopping and things to see and do in Pitts-

burgh. 
One of the special places that the Planning Team checked out during our visit was the Soldiers & Sailors Memorial Hall & Museum that is on the 

campus of the University of Pittsburgh. The museum commemorates the men and women from Allegheny County who have served in every U.S. war 
since the Civil War. Styled after the ancient mausoleum of Halicarnassus, one of the Seven Wonders of the Ancient World, Soldiers & Sailors is the 
largest memorial in the United States dedicated to America’s military personnel.  We have reserved a special room in the Memorial for our Saturday 
Memorial Service. We believe all our members, family and guests will be pleased with this special setting. 

Book your room early so we can lock up all the rooms in our block and have the whole hotel to ourselves. 

Alpha Company met up again this June 
in the Northern Kentucky (Greater Cincin-
nati, OH Area) and drew a nice crowd of 38 
troopers and family from Kentucky, Ohio, 
Illinois, Michigan, Washington State, Penn-
sylvania, New Jersey, Florida, New York, 
Oregon, Georgia, Missouri and New Mexico.   
Notably, over 21 young men from Northern 
Kentucky entered the Army together in 1965 
and helped form the 5/7th Cavalry.  Another 
large contingent hailed from Michigan.  

Bill Purdy, Joe Williams, and Chester 
Millay prepared a 5-day agenda that started 
with a Wednesday evening kick-off (“fall 
in!”) at Chester’s house for socializing 
around pizza, wings and drinks.    

Thursday, the group attended an Inde-
pendent League baseball game to watch the 
Florence Freedom (KY) take on the Shaum-
burg (IL) Boomers.  As special guest, A-
Company was seated and recognized at the 
game, and A-Company’s initial Commanding 
Officer, Captain AJ Wise threw out the first 
pitch to launch the game.   

Friday found the group at the historic and 
nostalgic Greyhound Tavern’s private dining 
room for an always well prepared feast.  Yet 
the highlights of the evening were several 
special remarks. 

Jim Harman gave a well-earned tribute to Ed Canady for the “Special Ops” work Ed performed after serving as A-Company’s Executive Officer under 
Captain Wise 50+ years ago.  Then Ed himself honored Captain Wise for his command and leadership in Vietnam, and presented to the Captain the well 
acclaimed art print of The Vietnam Wall, Reflections, by Lee Teter.   

A third presentation broke the solemnity of the moment.  Elinore Canady presented Jackie Wise with a memento from the University of Florida.  Signifi-
cant?  It seems that AJ is a big Florida State (Seminoles) fan while AJ’s wife Jackie supports the cross-state rival University of Florida (Gators).  Hmmm, … 
‘wonder who’s in command at the Wise household … probably depends on who wins the game. 

On Saturday many of the attendees gathered at the local Kenton County (KY) Veterans Memorial to remember 1966 A-Company’s veterans, among all 
veterans, who lost their lives fighting for freedom around the world.  John Kruzekamp paid special tribute to those 1966 A-Company troopers from Kenton 
County who are memorialized there in granite - Carl Mueller, Donald Duncan, and Clarence (Guy) McNay. 

That evening, everyone gathered at Chesters house again for more fellowship, fun and food.  Jim Flannagan’s two large “Army Scrapbooks” brought 
back a lot of memories for the guys, and a heightened appreciation of those times for the ladies.  Then Sunday, the group gathered at Chester’s place one 
more time for breakfast and goodbyes. 

1966 A-Company’s Larry Reel had passed away earlier this year.  Many troopers from A Company had attended Larry’s funeral and served as an Honor 
Guard for Larry and his family.  Particularly special throughout the week, Larry’s wife Dottie and son Chris attended most all of the reunion’s events.  

Alpha Company ‘66 Gathers Again for Their Mini Reunion 



 

    Check Your Mail Label  

5/7Cav PX 

Co B 69, Dues Paid Thru: 2009 
Tom T. Trooper 
Street Address 
City, State Zip 

Pඅൾൺඌൾ ൺඅඅඈඐ ඍඁඋൾൾ ඐൾൾ඄ඌ ඈඇ ඌඁංඋඍ ൽൾඅංඏൾඋඒ.  
Pඅൾൺඌൾ ංඇർඅඎൽൾ $3.00 Pඈඌඍൺ඀ൾ ඈඇ ඁൺඍඌ ๟ ඈඇ ඌආൺඅඅ ංඍൾආ ඈඋൽൾඋඌ ൺඇൽ 
$5.00 ඈඇ ൺඅඅ ඌඁංඋඍ ඈඋൽൾඋඌ. 
  
Attention: Please contact John Goodpaster for, pins and flags. For shirts, hats 
and challenge coins contact Bob Child. Check out available inventory on this 
page.  
   
Oඋൽൾඋඌ ඉංඇඌ ൺඇൽ ൿඅൺ඀ඌ ඀ඈ ඍඈ:  
Jඈඁඇ (Gඈඈൽඒ) Gඈඈൽඉൺඌඍൾඋ   
303 Cඈඋൺ Dඋංඏൾ  
Cൺඋඅංඌඅൾ, Oඁංඈ 45005-3268  
Pඁඈඇൾ # 937-514-8247  
jgoodpaster001@cinci.rr.com 
  
Orders for shirts, hats and coins go to: 
Bob Child 
10141 Vrain Ct, 
Westminster, CO 80031-2543 
303-466-9456 
bobchild43@msn.com 

Item DescripƟon 
QuanƟty 
On Hand 

$ 
Price 

Twill Shirt Khaki Long Sleeve ‐ 2XL 1 25  

Twill Shirt Forest Grn Long Sleeve ‐ 2XL 6 25  

Men's Forest Green Polo ‐ Small 1 25  

Men's Forest Green Polo ‐ Medium 1 25  

Men's Royal Blue Polo ‐ Small 2 25  

Men's White Polo ‐ Small 2 25  

Men's White Polo ‐ Medium 2 25  

Ladies’ White Polo ‐ Medium 8 25  

Ladies’ White Polo ‐ Large 3 25  

Ladies’ Cornflower Blue Polo ‐ Small 1 25  

Ladies’ Cornflower Blue Polo ‐ Medium 5 25  

Ladies’ Cornflower Blue Polo ‐ XL 9 25  

Ladies’ Pink Polo ‐ Medium 4 25  

Ladies’ Heather Gray Polo ‐ Small 1 25  

Ladies’ Heather Gray Polo ‐ Medium 9 25  

Ladies’ Heather Gray Polo ‐ Large 1 25  

Ladies’ Heather Gray Polo ‐ XL 3 25  

Ladies’ Cardinal Red Polo ‐ Medium 2 25  

Note:  Other shirts will only be available at reunions     

OƩo Ball Caps Black 20 15  

OƩo Ball Caps White   15  

Challenge Coins 27 12  

Hat Pins     $2 shipping covers up to 5 pins     

An Khe pins 1/1/4 " 12 3  

A Shau Valley 12 3  

Cambodia 12 3  

Hue City 12 3  

1st Cav Vietnam/Airmobile 1 1/4" pins 12 4 

Miniature Garry Owen 12 3  

RegulaƟon Garry Owen 12 4  

Mini CIB 12 3  

RegulaƟon CIB 12 4  

Combat Cavalry 12 3  

1st Cavalry 3" Fridge magnets (new item) 12 3  

Flags     

1st Cavalry 3'X5'  Flag 6 15  

POW/MIA   3'X5'  Flag 6 15  

5/7 Crossed Saber Pins 24 4 

Ladies’ White Polo ‐ Small 1 25 

The sample mail label on the left represents the label that 
appears on the  front of your newsletter .  It  indicates the compa-
ny/troop and year you initially served in the 5/7 Cav.  The label 
also gives you the status of your dues.   If “3000” appears in your 
status it indicates we have your status as “Active Duty”. Dues 
payments should be mailed to our treasurer at the following 
address:  Dick Baker 

 PO Box 291 
 Bristol, NH 03222-0291 

5th Squadron  Report 
5th Squadron Report 

7th Cavalry Regimental Ball last Thursday was a rousing suc-
cess.  Ball was held in the Savannah Marriott Hotel and was attended 
by 350 plus officers, NCO's and troopers and their wives/girl 
friends.  The cavalrymen were attired in blues, bow ties, Stetsons and 
spurs (for those who were spur qualified).  Connie and I were invited 
to participate in the receiving line where we met at least 3/4 of the 
troopers and their guests.  Troopers and their guests were very polite 
and the ladies were very well dressed. 

Speaker was BG John Richardson, ADC-M, in 3ID.  I was intro-
duced and extended greetings to all from the association and ex-
pressed our pride in all that the Squadron had accomplished in the 
past year. 

Posting of the colors, honors, the Grog Ceremony, toasts were all 
handled very professionally.  The evening was great fun and we con-
tinue to be impressed with the morale and the overall professionalism 
of the Squadron. 

The whole evening was a great credit to the Squadron, to the Divi-
sion and to the US Army. 
 Garry Owen, 

 Larry Budge  

L to R: Chaplain (MAJ) 
Mijikai Mason and Com-

mand Sergeant Major 
Thomas Kenny following 
a change of responsibility 
ceremony at Joint Base 
Lewis-McCord, WA on 

May 15, 2017. CSM Ken-
ny relinquished responsi-
bility as the Senior Enlist-

ed Leader of the 189th 
Combined Arms Training 
Brigade as he and his wife 
Lori are enroute to West 
Point where he will serve 

as the CSM for USSC. 
Both were thrilled that CH 
Mason participated in the 
ceremony, as they served 
together with the 5-7 Cav-

alry in Iraq. 



 

Financial Report                                                        by Dick Baker 

First Last Amount Years     

     January Ending Balance $80,583.59  

Ralph Andresen $60.00 2016‐2021    
Luis Aragon $100.00 2017‐2026  Income  

Michael Beaupre $40.00 2018‐2021  Dues Paid $2,350.00  

Pat Bodoh $60.00 2016‐2021  DonaƟon $2,555.00  

James Boulden $60.00 2015‐2020  PX Sales $520.00  

Donald Brennan $30.00 2019‐2021  Interest Earned $130.40  

Robert Burrows $50.00 2017‐2021    
Thomas Cole $100.00 2016‐2025  Expenses  

George Curry $50.00 2018‐2022  PX Purchases ($129.39) 

Mike  Eckert $20.00 2017‐2018  Flowers  ($316.51) 

Jack Freistat $80.00 2011‐2018  Email Server  ($401.64) 

Howard Garrison $20.00 2017‐2018 
 Gen Hal Moore Mem DonaƟon ($500.00) 

David Hensley $150.00 2004‐2018  PrinƟng ‐ Bugle ($1,968.94) 

Thomas  Hoon $100.00 2014‐2023  May Ending Balance $82,822.51  

Greg Hughes $30.00 2021‐2023    

Garry Linscomb $20.00 2017‐2018    
Stephen Loving $40.00 2016‐2019  DonaƟons:  

Orlando Marcano $40.00 2017‐2020  Sonnie MoƩern $100.00  

Paul MaƩuccilli $50.00 2017‐2021  Michael Ehlke $25.00  

Sonnie MoƩern $100.00 2017‐2026  Mike Eckert $130.00  

Larry Mullins $20.00 2019‐2020 
 

Larry Allen ‐ Reunion Picture $ $2,300.00  

Edward  Murphy Jr $50.00 2018‐2022   $2,555.00  

Arthur Olson $40.00 2016‐2019    
Michael Post $40.00 2015‐2018    
Edward  Pretlow $50.00 2017‐2021    
Robert Pullen $100.00 2015‐2024    
William Purdy $50.00 2019‐2023    
Ed Raciborski $200.00 2001‐2020    
Richard Rebholz $30.00 2017‐2019    
Richard Reed $20.00 2016‐2017    

Jerry Ropp $100.00 2021‐2030    

Terry Sanford $30.00 2017‐2019    

Ed Sauter $70.00 2011‐2017    
Keith Siemens $30.00 2016‐2018    
Chris Tardiff $100.00 2016‐2025    
Bobby Tillman $50.00 2017‐2021    
David Ward $100.00 2028‐2037    

Charles  Wilker $30.00 2020‐2022    

Thomas Wilson II $40.00 2017‐2020    

       
  $2,350.00     

DUES PAID 
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Reunion XIV: Sheraton Pittsburgh Hotel at Station Square 
July 28 through Saturday, August 4, 2018 

Book Now: See Page 6 for more Info 


